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Refer: Rgge 174-175/C.

These are two letters from the Tribal Welfare Officer, AAJVS,

Kadamta}a requesting for need to improve the Jarawa ward.

He had informed vide the first letter, placed at page 174/C that
the following civil works are required urgently for the safety of the
Jarawa ward and one office-cum-store to keep the records, medicine,
furniture and other essential items in safety, which are not included in

the estimate prepared and submitted by Forest Department:-

a) Retaining wall around Jarawa ward : 3 nos.

b) Office-cum-store adjacent to Jarawa ward

In the second letter placed at page 175/C, the Tribal Welfare
Officer, informed that the construction work of Jarawa ward will be
completed soon. After completion of construction work, wiring work 1s
to be required to provide electric connection to proper functioning of the

Jarawa ward. This includes wiring of Jarawa ward, round hut, kitchen

and bathroom.

He has informed that quotation may be called from local private
party which is estimated to be around Rs.25,000/-.

It is to mention here that as far as calling of tenders is concerned, we
have an_agency in the name and style as APWD which has technical
expertise in all kinds of civil work, which is the Government agency.

Therefore, we need not indulge for any other agency.

It is therefore proposed that we may request Executive Engineer,

CD-I to undertake the above work and submit necessary estimates for

a/a and e/s.



